
   
 

  

 

The Ministry of Reconciliation             2 Cor 5: 11 - 17                                                   
11 Since, then, we know what it is to fear the Lord, we try to 
persuade others. What we are is plain to God, and I hope it is 
also plain to your conscience. 12 We are not trying to commend 
ourselves to you again, but are giving you an opportunity to take 
pride in us, so that you can answer those who take pride in what 
is seen rather than in what is in the heart. 13 If we are “out of our 
mind,” as some say, it is for God; if we are in our right mind, it is 
for you. 14 For Christ’s love compels us, because we are 
convinced that one died for all, and therefore all died. 15 And he 
died for all, that those who live should no longer live for 
themselves but for him who died for them and was raised again.

 

16 So from now on we regard no one from a worldly point of view. 
Though we once regarded Christ in this way, we do so no 
longer. 17 Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, the new creation has 
come: The old has gone, the new is here!  
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                                 This Week at Seacliff   
Adult Fellowship                      1.30pm Wednesday 9th June  
 

                                      What’s News  
DISCOVERING MEDITATION 
Where?  Seacliff Uniting Church, Wheatland St., Seacliff.  
When? There are two sessions remaining for weeks in June:  
Tuesday morning, June 8, & 15 at 10:30am. 
Wednesday evening, June 9 & 16 at 7:30pm 
Thursday afternoon, June 10 & 17 at 2:00pm                Gary 
                                                

Notes from the Treasurer 
1.       The Audit of our Accounts for 2020 is complete, everything 

is in order and a copy of the documents has been sent 
to Synod as required. Our thanks are due to Adrian 
Nicholls at Brighton Uniting for doing this important task 
for us. 

2.       A total of $584.30 has been donated towards the cost of 
the catered lunch which cost us $2,295 and has been 
underwritten by Church Council. 

3.       I have received orders and payments totalling $1,130 for 
the BOOK/USB. I am currently seeking quotes for 
production of both and expect delivery to be mid-month. 
Complimentary copies will be given to our former 
Ministers and copies also to the Synod archives and 
other Repositories. Orders have now closed. 

4.       I have revised the ‘Expenditure Claim Form’ for those 
either passing on an Invoice to pay or those seeking re-
imbursement for payments that have been made. 
Please discard any old Forms you have and replace with 
this new blue Form which is available from me or from 
the Treasurer’s pigeon hole. I think it is self-explanatory, 
otherwise please ask me. Thanks for your help with my 
record keeping.                                                    David 

 
 



Adult Fellowship 
 The first meeting for June is on 9th June at 1.30pm at the 
Church hall. Our guest speaker for the day is Mr. Philip Evans, 
who will bring to us the world of the Metropolitan Fire Service.  
                                                                                           Libby 
Disaster and Recovery Ministries Training Days 
On Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd June Seacliff Uniting 
Church congregation are hosting training sessions arranged by 
the Disaster and Recovery Ministries who train and coordinate 
teams of people to provide pastoral and spiritual support to 
disaster-affected people.                                                                                           
Volunteers are required to provide refreshments, including a light 
luncheon, for participants involved in the training sessions. If you 
can support or help with the catering on these 2 training days 
please contact Annette (0438664100) 
 
Cogs n’ Coffee  
13 of us explored the track leading to the train station at Flinders 
Hospital and then onto the Mitsubishi precinct for coffee. Nice 
that Jan, Buz, Sue and Tim were able to join us, what an 
interesting place. 
Next week’s ride, Pt Elliot to Bluff with lunch at Boulevard Cafe. 
Meet in the carpark at the end of Basham Parade next to the 
caravan Park by 10am.  Plan to ride by 10.30. Contact Brian if 
unsure, friends welcome. 
 The following week, it will be the Pt. Adelaide wall art ride around 
Pt Adelaide.                                                                        Brian 
 

Packing Day - 6 June - 9 June 2021 (from UC E-news) 

Help to pack boxes of clothes, manchester, bedding, kitchenware 

etc. to support Indigenous communities in Central, North and 

West Australia. If you have a spare day or even a couple of 

hours, contact below for details: Marion Uniting Church (9 

Township Road, Marion) – Mr Philip McMartin 

0400770619,  Packing on Sunday 6th and Monday 7th June.      
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Worship Leader for Today: Rev Gary Stuckey  HC                    
Lectionary for Today: 6 June 2021: I Sm 8: 4 - 11; Ps 138;      
2 Cor 4: 13 – 5: 1 - 17;  Mk 3: 20 - 35.                                                                    
Reminder for Stewards:  13 June 2021                                     
Denis Wood      Bob Heywood    

 

 

                              

 

 

 

                                       

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

                            Email: office@seacliffuc.org 
                          Website:  www.seacliffuc.net 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to 

newsletter@seacliffuc.org 

by 5pm on Wednesdays.   If 
you do not have access to 
email, please phone or call in 
at the church office and it will 
be forwarded for you.  

 

Our Minister is Rev. Gary 
Stuckey. 
Contact :   

Mobile : 0488 017 187,      

Home phone : 8270.2862  
email :  
minister@seacliffuc.org 
 

 

 

Welcome to our Church.  
Things you need to know, especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an 
emergency evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns 
under the Pine Tree. St John First Aid Kit - on top of the 
pigeon holes up from the ramp. Toilets are available through 
the door front right of the Worship Area or out through the 
turn around point on the ramp. Morning tea is held after the 
service – we hope you will join with us.  According to our 
Covid plan, please note the seating arrangements within the 
building for your safety. 
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